
 

 
 
 

6 March 2020  

 
Dear Parent 

 

We have been informed by the Education Authority that there will be no canteen provision on 

Tuesday 17 March. The catering facilities provided in Glenlola Collegiate operate as a 

separate unit which are run and managed directly by the Education Authority. 

Pupils will therefore need to bring with them a packed lunch and appropriate snack for break 

time. There will also be no breakfast facilities that day. 

 

Those pupils on free school meals will be notified separately by their Form Teacher with 

arrangements for a pre-ordering sandwich service. 

 

Special Education Authority school transport services will also not operate. Children who 

travel to school via public transport with a bus/train pass are not affected although regular 

travel services may be subject to a revised holiday timetable. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
 


